
EFAS WEBINAR: VIRTUAL REALITY IN FOOT AND ANKLE SURGERY
Start Date: 13/12/2022 19:00

End Date: 13/12/2022 20:00

Timezone: CET

Dear colleague,

First-person experience is undoubtedly paramount to learn and become a skilled surgeon! One of the beauty
of our era is the possibility to reduce distances and virtually propel ourselves in a different space! This is the
basis on which Virtual Reality (VR) has been introduced and is spreading in the surgical world! This new
technology seems incredibly promising for training purposes and some literature has already been produced
about its merits!

If you wish to know more about VR, please join us for the next Webinar organised in December 2022 by the
Youth Committee of EFAS! In addition, if you register before the 4 th September 2022(which is for free!!)
and you are also planning to attend the congress in Edinburgh, you will be entitled to collect there a free pair
of goggles to make sure you get the best out of VR event!! Don’t miss this opportunity!

Looking forward to catching up online (and earlier in Edinburgh of course!)

Warm regards

The Youth Committee

Location(s)

Online


